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Another Successful Sale Season
	 Holly and I want to say THANKS to all of you who purchased bulls from us this 
year. Your confidence in our breeding program is truly appreciated. Thanks to everyone 
who inquired about the bulls and stopped to look at them. We enjoyed meeting new 
customers and visiting with friends. We hope that you consider JCS for your next bull.

	 The new bull calves are developing well. There is a nice cross section of genet-
ics in this set of calves. There will be a bull for everyone’s needs. The sire groups of the 
bulls include Monico, Commander, Siegfrieds Image, BHR 666, Sir Arnold 4011 and 
Richmond Regis. The base genetics are as always, Fleckvieh. 

Calf Crop is One of the Best
	 The calving season at James Creek Simmental went well. Every year brings an-
ticipation of the previous years matings. This year was no exception. The 214 cow con-
tinues to produce remarkable calves. Her consistency is remarkable. Breed her to any 
bull and she will deliver. 214 is a top female in the breed, with WW & YW epd’s in the 
top 1%. She has two exceptional ET heifers by Autobahn. Her natural calf, is a heifer 
by Knight Mr. T. We flushed her to a bull from Canada, MFI Whistler. He is a frame 
reducer and an extremely thick beef bull. We are eagerly waiting to see these calves. 

	 We added two Full Fleckvieh heifers last year. One is a Romulus daughter 
(N37) from Indian Valley Ranch, Arkansas. The other is a BHL Mr. Regent daughter 
(N10) from Moore Farms, Alabama. We are very pleased to have these individuals in 
our breeding program. N37 is in the donor program and produced 25 embryos in her 
first flush. We are looking forward to the addition of N10 to the donor program in the 
near future. 

	 In March we purchased a breeding share in IPU Bronson. Bronson is sired by 
PRL Houston and from an Antonius dam, Dora Lee Franchesca. Bronson has created 
excitement with Canadian breeders. To my knowledge we are the only ranch in the 
United States to have semen on this bull. We are really looking forward to these calves 
in February 2007. 

	 A very successful mating that is growing gangbusters is from Sir Arnold 4011 
and JCS Jades Delight. There is one bull and three heifers from this mating. Everyone 
is a standout and true breeding potential. Another set of embryos are heifer calves from 
Knight Mr. T and JCS Foxy. These two sisters are going to be a powerful addition to the 
JCS cow families. We look forward to seeing them in production.  
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JCS Meets the WWW
	 James Creek Simmental is now on the web. Visit us on the internet at www.
jamescreeksimmental.com. Keep in mind it is a work in progress. We hope you enjoy 
the site and visit it often. There will be photo updates of sale cattle and life at JCS. The 
newsletters will be posted on the web. Give us your thoughts on our website. We are 
open to ideas and suggestions. 

	 Harvest time is here. We know that not everyone will be able to have a harvest 
this year. Our summer is dry, but we’re fortunate to have crops to harvest. We should 
have enough grass for the summer. We will find enough feed for the winter. Hope ev-
eryone has a safe fall and your waterholes overflow soon.

	 You are welcome to come visit us and all the cattle anytime. You can contact us 
for more information and to answer any questions that you may have. Our number is 
701-984-COWS (2697), or drop us a line at jcscows@daktel.com. We look forward to 
hearing from you. 
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